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Just as in 2012 and 2014, Ellenville 
was represented by a large and 
enthusiastic contingent of pilots at the 
final Colorado Fly Week in 2016. Not 
only that, but competition trophies went 
to Timo Friedrich and Wayne Neckles, 
who both repeated their performances 
of 2012 by earning first and third place in 

the single surface category. A great time 
was once again had by all - some who 
were returning for a second or third time, 
and others who were there there for their 
first CFW experience. All bring back to 
Ellenville cherished memories of our time 
with Tiffany and Larry and everyone we 
met in the skies above Villa Grove.

Colorado Fly Week        

Pictured L to R:  Mike Strother, Timo Friedrich, Waichak Luk, Richard Selgrad, James Penrod, Wayne 
Neckles, Michelle Haag, Josh McMillan, Cathleen O’Connell (with Larry Smith), Tom Galvin, John Bilsky 
(with Kate Griffin) Fred McCarty, and Jane Lenard (photo courtesy Mike Strother)

 Ellenville is in the HOUSE! 
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Above: Sangre de Cristo mountain range behind fly week campsite; Below, clockwise from left: Rich Selgrad on 
launch at Ute Pass; Rich, James, Waichak, Timo, Wayne, Tom, and Cathleen wait for a squall to pass; yurt at 
Joyful Journeys
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Contributors to this issue: 
--Mike Strother (photos)
--Flarabella Goodlanding  (text)

Above: Some kiting action at the end of the day; Wayne, Tom, and Mike 
waiting to head up to launch; Waichak, Josh, and Tom chill in the LZ; 
Timo monitors conditions on launch


